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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the end of another school year, I would like to take this opportunity to celebrate 
the many achievements of our pupils and to thank you for your continued support throughout 
the year. 

It has been a fantastic year at Beeston Primary School. Our children have worked incredibly 
hard, embraced new challenges, and shown great kindness and resilience. Whether in the 
classroom, on school visits and residentials, on the sports field, or through creative and 
community projects, we’ve witnessed countless moments of growth and success that make us 
all proud. 

A heartfelt thank you goes to our wonderful staff team. From teachers and teaching assistants 
to office staff, lunchtime supervisors, site staff, and everyone in between – each person plays a 
vital role in making our school the warm, welcoming, and supportive place it is. Their dedication 
and care for our pupils is truly exceptional. 

We are also incredibly grateful to our families for your involvement, encouragement, and the 
strong home-school partnerships we are so fortunate to have. Your support makes a real 
difference to the children’s learning and wellbeing. 

A special thank you goes to the Friends of Beeston Parent Association for their time and 
commitment in raising funds for our school. Your efforts directly benefit our children and enrich 
their experiences – we are truly thankful for all that you do. 

As we head into the summer holidays, I hope you find time to rest, recharge, and enjoy the 
company of family and friends. Whether you’re staying local or travelling further afield, may it 
be a safe, sunny, and joy-filled break. 

We look forward to welcoming everyone back in September for another exciting year ahead. 

Warmest wishes, 
 

 

 

Mr. Edensor 

Headteacher 
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